Hi again 2023 Grad parents!!

This will be my last email for 2022, | promise!!! Just wanted to touch base about the markets
that will start this week and update you on the almond sales too!

We still have some almond cases left if you are wanting some for the holidays!!! Great chance
to do some fundraising while spending time with friends and family! We will also be selling
individual boxes at each of the markets as well, proceeds from these sales going towards all
graduating students. If you are interested in almond cases please contact me before each
market and | will bring them with me. They will need to be paid for in advance and picked up

during the market hours only! Cash or E-Transfer 2023gradbanquetpayments@gmail.com

(please remember to add your graduates name in the message section of the EMT)!

The first market is this week!!! December 14th - 16th from 10 - 1pm in the main foyer of the
school! At this market students will be selling the items that the construction, welding, comm
tech and art classes made! Proceeds from these items will go towards the group fundraising!!
Some grad students will also be selling their own creations as well!! This market will be a great
chance for students to purchase any last minute gifts they may need!!!

The second market will be December 20th - 22nd, same place and times as the first one! This
market will consist of home made baking only!! Nothing better than being able to bring home
baking in time for the holidays!!! There is still time to book a table at the market too!!! | will be
at the markets so have them come find me to book or they can call me at (780) 717-3487.

E-transfer will be available at each market for the items that the classes made. | can not say for
certain if the individual students who are participating will take E-transfers, so having cash on
hand might be the best!

Thank you to the parents who filled out the survey that the school sent out last week! Moving
forward, this will be how the Parent Grad Committee communicates with the parents. There is a
Facebook group that has also been created for parents and students as well.
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1622977884785882/. If you wish to be kept up to date on
what is happening, please fill out the survey or join the Facebook group!!

Again, any questions please do not hesitate to give me a calll!!
Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas Holiday!!
Nikki Frank

2023 Fundraising Coordinator
(780) 717-3487
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